February 19, 2009

August G. Fromuth

Managing Director

Freedom Energy Logistics, LLC.
816 Elm Street, Suite 364
Manchester, NH 03101

Re: DM 09-028 Freedom Energy Logistics, LLC’s Filing Notice of Intent to Provide
Electric Aggregation Services in New Hampshire: First Deficiency Letter

Dear Mr. Fromuth:

On February 18, 2009, the New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission (Commission)
received a notice of intent to provide electric aggregation services in New Hampshire from
Freedom Energy Logistics, LLC (FEL). Staff has reviewed your application and has noted the
following items which must be addressed before FEL can be registered as an aggregator:

Puc 2003.02 (¢) (1) requires the “legal name of the aggregator as well as any trade
name(s) under which it intends to operate in this state.” FEL did not address the issue of a trade
name. Please indicate whether or not FEL intends to operate under a trade name and provide that
trade name(s) if that is the case.

Puc 2003.02 (c) (4) requires a “toll free telephone number of the customer service contact
person”. Please provide the Commission with a toll free number which can be used by
customers.

Puc 2003.02 (c) (5) requires a “copy of the aggregator’s authorization to do business in
New Hampshire from the secretary of state”. Please submit this authorization for FEL.

Puc 2003.02 (¢) (7) requires a “statement that the aggregator is not representing any
supplier interest or a listing of any supplier interest the aggregator intends to represent”. FEL
made no mention of this in its application. Please address this requirement.

Please address these discrepancies as soon as possible so that Staff may proceed with
your request to register as an aggregator of electric services. Failure to respond in a timely



manner may result in the Commission dismissing, without prejudice, FEL’s application. Also,
please be advised that you should reference the docket number, DM 09-028, in all future
correspondence with the Commission. Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to
contact me.

Sincerely,

Henry J. Bergeron
Utility Analyst III

cc: Suzanne Amidon
Staff Attorney



